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February 15, 2021 
  
Transylvania County Board of Education  
225 Rosenwald Lane Brevard, NC 28712 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
The attached documents contain the proposed school improvement plan (SIP) for each 
school in our district. The plans are a result of the collaborative and inclusive effort of 
each school’s team to advance student growth and. Each school has conducted a vote 
to approve their plan and these plans are submitted for your approval as prescribed by 
N.C.G.S. §115C-105.27 and Board of Education Policy 3430. The plans will be 
presented to you as an action item at your regular meeting on March 1, 2021. The 
school safety components of each plan are not shared here as that information is not 
public record and will be reviewed with you in a closed session pursuant to N.C.G.S. 
§115C105.27 and §143-318.11. 
 
The information contained in each school’s plan reflects a collaborative effort that 
highlights their commitment to our school system’s mission to prepare our students for 
success in their lives after high school as well as our shared responsibility among 
students, parents, educators, and the community in that monumental task. Utilizing the 
NC Star platform to guide their work, each school’s plan should truly be viewed as a 
work in progress and modifying regularly throughout each school year.  
 
Please do not hesitate to call on me if I can ever be of assistance or offer support to the 
district. I have no doubt Transylvania County Schools will continue to live out its vision 
of providing a bright and promising future for the students of our community.   

Sincerely, 
 
 Missy Ellenberger
 
Missy Ellenberger  
 


